
Yacht of captured SA family burnt 
By SARAH HOLDEN 

THE yacht belonging to the 
East London family re
cently captured by Renamo 
rebels in Mozambique bas 
been burnt. 

The captured family, Da
vid and Sandy Muller and 
their two children Tammy, 
8, and Seth, 5, are appar
en Uy ·being held in 
Masslnga In the Inbambane 
Pro'1ince. 

A close friend of David 
Muller's, Mr Otto 
Kindlimann of East 
London, said yesterday a 
diving instructor bad 
sigh~ the burnt yacht, 
Arwm, from the air. 

The instructor, who lives 
on the Island of 
Margaruque, bad taken a 
speed boat to Vilanculos 
where be bad spoken to the 
local community, Mr 
Kindlimann said. 

Vilancnlos is an old re-
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sort town which is sur
rounded by Renamo terri
tory. 

"They beard that the 
boat bad been burnt further 
down the coast in the 
lnbambane province. Later 
they flew over It and found 
that the boat bad been 
torched. 

"They were also told that 
the family bad been taken 

STEPHEN CLARKSON 

to Massinga, · 
"But this is all bush infor

mation and bas not been 
confirmed yet," Mr 
Kindlimann said. 

He gave the siting posi
tion as 22 degrees 17 sec
onds south and 35 degrees 
and 32 seconds east. This 
points to an area marked on 
the map as Punta da Barra 
Falsa. 

The 12-metre yacht ran 
aground last week and Mr 
Muller's parents believe 
the family was captured 
while walking along the 
beach. 

A co-owner of the boat, 
Mr Stephen Clarkson, said 
from Johannesburg yester
day that the boat's insur
ance company bad started 

·a salvage operation. 
Mr Clarkson said be 

\l'.OUld go to Maputo if it 
became necessary. 

"I am hoping they will be 
back soon and that they are 
all well," Mr Clarkson said. 

D The South African 
Trade Representative in 
Maputo, Mr Dawid 
Laubscher,- said last night 
Mozambican authorities, as 
well as the International 
Red Cross, were doing ev
erything in their power to 
locate the missing family. 


